
We are an Afghan refugee living already for 1 year in Moria Camp and a 
photoeditor currently living in The Netherlands. One takes the images, the other 
edits them. We are working in this collaborative project not just to bring 
awareness but to speak directly to the policy makers in Europe to demand a 
solution. We will explain our stories. We want you see and hear us but at the same 
time we will preserve the intimacy and right to privacy of our children. We will 
never use real names and the subjects will remain unidentified. We need your 
help. Go out, speak to your neighbors, to your friends, start a demonstration, ask 
and demand a solution to the policy makers from your environment for a change.


